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Handing Over Ceremony of 

‘The Project for Construction of Dormitories for Katova Community High School’ 

 

     On 14th September, 2021, a Handing Over Ceremony for ‘The Project for Construction 

of Dormitories for Katova Community High School’ was held in Santa Isabel island of Isabel 

Province. The ceremony was attended by Ambassador MORIMOTO Yasuhiro, the Principal of Katova 

community high school and other stakeholders. 

     The Government of Japan supported Katova Community High School Committee through the 

grant assistance amounting to US84,682(SBD$677,456) to build 2 dormitories for the 

students. 

     In presence of the school representatives, approximately 100 people from nearby 

communities attended the ceremony, and they witnessed the handing over of new boys’ 

dormitory to the school. The school principal, in his speech at the ceremony, thanked to 

the Government of Japan for funding the new dormitory to their school. He highlighted that 

the project saved them out of a school closure crisis, due to deterioration of the existing 

dormitory building. 

     The school will be able to provide the students more comfortable dormitory space and 

improve their boarding environment. Thus, they are expected to accept more students after 

the completion of new building. 

Ambassador MORIMOTO said in his remarks, ‘I hope that the new dormitories will benefit 

many generations of Katova community and surrounding areas.’ The Principal appreciated 

the generous support by the Japanese Government and promised to take good care of the 

facility for many years to come. 
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